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Page 23 – Mandatory Design Criteria Item # 54:  This requirement is being revised to 
permit applicants proposing single family dwellings to request a waiver.  Language under 
this heading has been revised to allow: 
 
Revised Language: All HVAC air handlers and hot water heaters must be contained 
within the conditioned space of the unit/building and may not be located in the attic or 
crawl space.  Within its sole and absolute discretion, SC Housing may grant an 
exception to this requirement only for 1-4 unit single family dwellings. To request an 
exception, the applicant must provide drafts of the building plans to John 
Thompson at john.thompson@schousing.com for review no later than May 1, 2019.  
 

mailto:john.thompson@schousing.com

